

Nanaimo Old City Association

25 Machleary St Nanaimo, BC V9R 2G3

April 10, 2018

Mr. Andre Molnar, Principal andremolnargroup@gmail.com
The Molnar Group (Real Estate) Inc.

Bruce Anderson, Manager, Community and Cultural Planning
City of Nanaimo
bruce.anderson@nanaimo.ca

Lainya Rowett, Manager Current Planning and Subdivision City of Nanaimo lainya.rowett@nanaimo.ca Greg Persanyi, Development Manager The Molnar Group (Real Estate) Inc. Suite 570 - 1285 West Broadway Vancouver. B.C. V6H 3X8 greg@molnargroup.com

David Echaiz-McGrath, Architect Wensley Architecture Ltd dmcgrath@wensleyarch.com

RE 388 Machleary Street

Dear Mr. Molnar, Ms Rowett, Mr. Anderson, Mr. Persanyi, and Mr. Echaiz-McGrath,

On behalf of the Nanaimo Old City Association (NOCA), I would like to thank the Molnar Group and City of Nanaimo for participating in the community meeting held by the Nanaimo Old City Association on Tuesday, March 27, 2018. We are pleased to report that close to 80 people attended.

You'll recall that people attending the meeting were invited to provide feedback on the latest design which Mr. Echaiz-McGrath and Mr. Persanyi presented. I am pleased to provide the Molnar Group and the City of Nanaimo with a copy of the survey results representing 51 completed surveys.

The Nanaimo Old City Association believes the feedback received through the March 27th meeting and future engagement processes will ensure the project is based on input from the residents in the neighbourhood.

The Nanaimo Old City Association looks forward to working collaboratively with the City of Nanaimo, the Molnar Group, and local residents to achieve an outcome that benefits all parties and enhances the quality and character of the Old City.

Sincerely,

Joy Adams Bauer, President Nanaimo Old City Association president@nanaimooldcityassociation.ca

attachment

cc:

Dak Molnar, Molnar Group dakmolnar@gmail.com

Brian Zurek, Planner, Community and Cultural Planning brian.zurek@nanaimo.ca

David Stewart, Planner, Community and Cultural Planning david.stewart@nanaimo.ca

Gary Noble, Development Approval Planner gary.noble@nanaimo.ca

Chris Sholberg, Heritage/Culture Planner, Community and Cultural Planning chris.sholberg@nanaimo.ca